January 24, 1955

G. Henry Katz, M.D. 111 North 49th Street Philadelphia 39, Pa.

Dear Doctor Katz:

You may or may not have heard of the matter dealt with in the enclosed correspondence between David Brunswick and Ives Hendrick which was prompted by a letter from Dr. Noyes, president of the American Psychiatric Association to Hendrick and concerns our Institute. I am sending you copies of the correspondence because I believe you ought to know about this. The situation in your Institute is very similar to ours because you also have lay analysts on the faculty.

There is reason to believe that there will be no further action necessary and that the attempt to stir up trouble over this issue will be nipped in the bud; but I feel all of us who are in the same position, should be alert to it.

Please consider this letter and the enclosures personal and confidential.

Cordially,

EL:dk encs.

Ernst Lewy, M.D.

Also sent to: Dr. Orr Dr. Pious Dr. Menninger